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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE
ROADWAY DEVELOPMENT FEE UPDATE
LAND USE ASSUMPTIONS AND INFRASTRUCTURE IMPROVEMENTS PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Pima County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on
January 14, 2020 in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, Administration Building, 130 West Congress
Street, Tucson, Arizona, AT OR AFTER 9:00 A.M. to discuss and review the land use assumptions report and
infrastructure improvement plan (IIP) associated with the update of roadway development fees charged by the
County. The Board of Supervisors will not approve or disapprove the land use assumptions report and IIP until
at least 30 days after the public hearing. A separate public hearing on proposed changes to the roadway
development fees themselves will be considered after the Board has approved or disapproved the land use
assumptions report and IIP.

A copy of the draft land use assumptions report and IIP is available for viewing at the Pima County
Department of Transportation, 4® floor, 201 N. Stone Avenue and also published on the County’s
transportation department website (http://webcms.pima.gov/government/transportation). If you have any
questions about the reports or public hearing, please contact the Department of Transportation at (520)724-
6410.

Individuals with disabilities who require accommodations, including auxiliary aids or services, for effective
participation and communication in the meeting, may call the Pima County Department of Transportation in
Tucson at (520)724-6410, ten working days in advance of the meeting to make appropriate arrangements. All
meeting sites are accessible.




